
Westferry Printworks: letters to HCLG
Select Committee

Letters from the Secretary of State to the Chair of the Housing, Communities
and Local Government Select Committee responding to the Chair’s letter of 16
June 2020.

The letter of 19 June responds to questions from the Chair of the Select
Committee and commits to a further more detailed response regarding the
Westferry Printworks planning decision.

The letter of 24 June sets out detailed responses to questions and requests
for documents relating to the planning decision regarding Westferry
Printworks.

The information release sets out relevant associated documents and
communications. It focuses on the time period between the date of closure of
the inquiry on 9 September 2019 and the date of Secretary of State’s decision
on 14 January 2020. It has been redacted for personal data and legally
privileged information.

The Secretary of State’s Decision Letter and the Inspector’s Report are
available – Recovered appeal: land at former Westferry Printworks site, 235
Westferry Road, London (ref: 3225474 – 14 January 2020)

The inquiry documents listed on pp. 146-153 of the Inspector’s Report are
publicly available on application to PCC@communities.gov.uk.
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